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May 18, 2011
VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

David Neslin, Director

Colorado Qil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Variance Request -- Weber 32-4 Well
Township 6 North, Range 92 West
Section 4: SWNE
Moffat County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Neslin:

In accordance with Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (“COGCC”) Rule
318.c and 502.b, Quicksilver Resources Inc. (“QRI") hereby requests a variance to the unit
boundary line setback of 900’ as set forth in Order 274-1 for the Weber 32-4 Well. The current
Lessor underlying the 40 acre quarter/quarter section above and the offset 80 acres (S2NW) is
the United States Department of the Interior Bureau of Land Management (“BLM"). Both tracts
are governed by COC-64881, which QRI is the current Lessee (copy attached). QRI has filed
its permit for this well with the BLM and has had several onsite meetings. There has been no
objection to our current location. Further, QRI is unable to move this location eastward due to
home sites and terrain issues in the vicinity (see aerial plat attached).

If you have any questions or need additional information, please give me a call at the
817/665-4877.

Sincerely,

f

Virgini? E. Parsons
Sr. Staff Landman

fvep
Attachments

c: Randy Edelen

801 Cherry Street, Suite 3700, Unit 19
Fort Worth, Texas 76102
Writer’s Direct Dial: 817-665-4877 Fax: 817-665-5018
www.grinc.com



